

MADAN BHANDARI MEMORIAL COLLEGE

AFFILIATED TO TRIBHUVAN UNIVERSITY

P O Box 5640, New Baneshwor, Kathmandu-10, Nepal, Phone 5172175, 5172682, Email info@mbmc.edu.np; www.mbmc.edu.np

27 Shrawan 2076

Notice

All the students of BBS fourth year are required to produce their **Student Identity Card** at the gate while they enter into the college premise and carry the card with them for inspection during their study hour. Similarly, those students who have not received the Student ID card are advised to collect their cards by **5**th of **Bhadra 2076**.

Damber Bahadur Hamal Campus Chief

